
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
The cookie dough fundraiser is well on its way!  Students are working hard to earn prizes and sell as 
many cookies as possible.   
 
If your child missed Picture Day this last week, we will have a retake day.  Be on the lookout 
for information.  
 
Our lost and found is already overflowing.  Make sure to stop by the office and take a look!  
 
The high school has recognized 21 Red Devils of the Week the past two weeks. Each student is 
earning Friday recognition during an announcement, a certificate, and a candy bar. 
 
Middle School Success class has kicked off assisting middle schoolers with the transition from Lundy to 
the JR/SR high. This week we will start the first reward for students that have shown success in their 
classes with Donuts and Dodgeball on Friday.  
 
Seniors are getting a leg up on preparing for whatever comes next; college, work, or trade school in 
Careers class. 
 
Next Friday, October 4, the Lowell students will be celebrating Homecoming at halftime of the 
7:00pm home football game vs Culver. More details to come regarding homecoming activities. 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


